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Dear Parent/Guardian of [StudentFullName], 

Mentor Mathematics 

Having analysed recent Sparx Maths times tables reports, we believe 

that [StudentForename] would benefit from extra support with their times tables.  

Having analysed recent Mathematics Assessment data, we believe 

that [StudentForename] would benefit from extra support with their number work.  

Fluency in number work is essential as a foundation for success in Mathematics and we 

believe that by intervening now we can support [StudentForename] towards improved 

confidence and success in Mathematics.  

In the first instance, we will withdraw [StudentForename] from Mentor time each Friday from 

6th June 2025 through until the end of the year so that they can attend our Mentor time 

support session along with a small number of other Y8 students. In addition, there will be a 

short follow-up task for [StudentForename] to complete at home to further support progress.  

We thank you for your support in this matter and if you have any further questions please do 

not hesitate to get in contact.  

Yours Faithfully  

Mrs K Taylor  

Mr P Murphy  

Curriculum Support Assistants.  
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